
 

  

     
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-533 18th November 2022 
 

 
 

Please could you send us a copy of your plans setting out the Health 
Board's decarbonisation strategy in reference to the NHS Wales 

decarbonisation strategic delivery plan published in March? 
Please find attached a copy of the Health Board’s Decarbonisation Framework 

submitted to Welsh Government in March 2022. Further work is currently 
underway to develop an implementation strategy. 

 


